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Memorandum
FROM: Kim Walesh

DATE: May 20, 2019

SUBJECT: COUNTY OF SANTA CLARA REPORT ON POTENTIAL CLOSURE OF 
REID-HILLVIEW AIRPORT

REASON FOR SUPPLEMENTAL

On Monday, May 20, the Administration received an email from Harry Freitas, Director of 
Roads and Airports for the County of Santa Clara, indicating that he could not guarantee his 
availability on Tuesday, May 21 to present the Report on the Potential Closure of Reid-Hillview 
Airport to the San Jose City Council. He has requested that we reschedule this item to a 
mutually agreeable date.

The Administration will recommend dropping this item under Orders of the Day at the May 21, 
2019 City Council Meeting. Staff will work with the County to find a date in August 2019 to re- 
agendize this item to be presented to the City Council.

Is/
KIM WALESH
Deputy City Manager
Director of Economic Development

For questions, please contact Kim Walesh, Deputy City Manager and Director of Economic 
Development, at (408) 535-8177.

Attachment - Email from Harry Freitas
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